
 
Two Wood Singles at Berkhamsted on Saturday 7th July 

 
Berkhamsted have kindly arranged for bacon rolls to be available for those attending the 
Two Woods Day on Saturday next. 
 
Additionally, parking has been made easier. Permits will be available for the main car 
park and the football club. As a courtesy, players are asked not to use the club bays 
immediately outside the gates but leave them free fir club members.  
 
The draw will be made at 0945 prompt and anyone who is not physically present at that 
time will not be entered in the draw. 
 
If you have any problems please contact Peter McNulty on 07710 218 400 
 


